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Margaret Morris Movement International Limited
Email guidelines for MMMI teachers and members.
As part of GDPR the Directors have reviewed their email processes and below is a reminder of email etiquette.  
 
Teachers are kindly asked to remember that while email is a quick and efficient means of communication it is only as safe and secure as those using it.  

You are asked to remember: 

· That email is a formal method of communication and to remain polite and courteous at all times.  
· To remember to use reply (reply to the sender) and not reply to all unless everyone in the chain needs to know your reply. 
· Only to add people to the email chain (by CC or Blind Copy) if they are legitimately involved in the communication. Passing on information can place you and/or the recipient in a difficult or embarrassing situation.  
Confidentiality. Emails may contain personal or confidential information so you are asked:  
· Not to add people to email chains. 
· Not to forward emails to anyone outside those listed by the sender. 

· To exercise professional responsibility with regards to data protection and to delete emails that are no longer needed.

You are asked: 
· Not to send or forward unsolicited commercial or advertising material. 
· Not to undertake deliberate activities that waste time, effort or resources. 
· Not to knowingly forward or introduce any form of computer virus or malware. 
· When sending emails do not use stationary, backgrounds, business cards as these add significantly to the size of messages and it is possible that the recipients might not be able to read your message. 
When emailing the Administrator or Membership Secretary please state your membership number.  
Separation of work and home. Teachers might wish to have separate class emails from their private communication by setting up a ‘work email address’.  If teachers do this they must inform the Administrator and Membership Secretary so their personal data can be updated. 

Finally, the administrators, directors and officers of MMMI have MMMI email addresses. You are asked to use these, and not their personal accounts (email, social media or mobile devices) for all MMM business.  
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